NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the City Council of the City of Carlsbad will hold a public hearing on
Tuesday, July 30, 2024, at 5 p.m., at the Council Chamber, 1200 Carlsbad Village Drive, Carlsbad, California,
to hear objections of property owners concerning costs of weed abatement activity on private
properties, to approve cost assessments for weed abatement activity, and to direct the City Clerk
to file a certified copy of the Hazard Reduction Resolution with the San Diego County Auditor
before Aug. 10, 2024.

Those persons wishing to speak on this proposal are cordially invited to attend the public hearing.
The staff report will be available on and after Friday, July 26, 2024. If you have any questions,
please contact Randy Metz, Fire Marshal, at (442) 339-2661 or randy.metz@carlsbadca.gov. The
meeting can be viewed online at https://www.carlsbadca.gov/city-hall/meetings-agendas or on
the City’s cable channel. In addition, written comments may be submitted to the City Council at
or prior to the hearing via U.S. Mail to the attention of Office of the City Clerk, 1200 Carlsbad
Village Drive, Carlsbad, CA 92008, or via email to clerk@carlsbadca.gov.

If you challenge the Hazard Reduction Program in court, you may be limited to only raising issues
presented at the public hearing described in this notice or in written correspondence delivered
prior to the public hearing to the City of Carlsbad, Attn: City Clerk’s Office, 1200 Carlsbad Village
Drive, Carlsbad, CA 92008.

PUBLISH DATE: FRIDAY, JULY 19, 2024
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